
TASA Advisory Committee Meeting – October 29, 2024 

Florida Telecommunications Relay, Inc. (FTRI) 

 

Presentation Points 

 

1) Overall, FTRI is doing well; we have both a great team and working relationship 

with Regional Distribution Centers statewide. 

2) See 2024 (rev) FTRI Annual Report as attached; see key data. 

3) Statewide FTRI Services in Florida are being impacted by four Hurricanes in the 

last 15 months. 

4) Several New Products being introduced, all landlines. 

5) Plans are now underway to get TASA modernized at the upcoming 2025 

Legislative Session, and there are potential challenges to this effort. 

6) FTRI will hire a new Outreach Specialist to help with Outreach Activities, primarily 

in North Florida. 

7) Thank you.  Any Questions? 

 

Cecil Bradley, Executive Director 
Florida Telecommunications Relay, Inc. 
 

 

Attachment: 2024 (rev) FTRI Annual Report 


